
 
 

  

 

address: 

An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
An Dara Urlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní, Draighneach , Loch Garman, 
Y35RF29. 
2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford, Y35RF29. 

email: 
licence@mara.gov.ie   

 

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.ie 

13/05/2025  

 

 

To: Eirgrid plc  

The Oval  

160 Shelbourne Road  

Ballsbridge  

Dublin 4 

   

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 117(6)(b) of the Maritime Area Planning Act 2021 

from MARA regarding public consultation for application MUL240036 

  

By Email only: 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Pursuant to section 117(6)(b) of the Maritime Area Planning Act 2021 (“the Act”), the Maritime 

Area Regulatory Authority (“MARA”) requires Eirgrid plc to give notice to the public stating that 

the application MUL240036 has been made to MARA, as per the attached notice. The notice 

must be published in at least one national newspaper and in the local newspapers pertinent to 

the coastline(s) that the proposed maritime usage is adjacent to, for public consultation on this 

application. 

 

Regards, 

 

Martina Monaghan 

Maritime Authorisations MARA  


